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Reminders:  

*SSC meeting – Monday Oct. 10th, 6:00pm via Zoom 

*Cash for College – Next Tues., and Wed., Thurs. in the MMLC 3:00pm – 7:00pm  

*Orenda Visit 

o Tuesday, Oct 11th Teacher interviews during prep periods (see email 

attachment from me on 10/6/22 for details)  

o Wednesday Oct. 12th; Student shadowing for 60 students, you may have 

Orenda people in your classrooms.   

o Thursday Oct 13th, Counseling/admin interviews and make up 

interviews/shadowing.  

o Friday Oct 14th, There might also be some more make up 

interviews/shadowing.   

*TIP New Teachers Support Day – Wed or Thurs (Oct 12th & 13th) in new conference 

room.  

*Panorama Survey – Tuesday October 18th, 2nd period 

*Saint of the Season – During lunch, in MMLC, Wed. October 19th. There will be more 

information coming out about this from Mr. Vincent’s office next week.  

*Academic Awards Night – 6:00pm, in Wilson Gym, Wed. October 19th. There will be 

more information coming out about this from Ms. Pallan’s office next week.  

*Tutoring - Please check out our tutoring options in the below flyer. We are working hard to build 

tutoring options to support our teachers and their students. Also please remind students they have 

tutor.com available to them on our website under student resources. 

SLO’s 

S = Socially Adjusted                                                       
A = Academically Advanced                                                    
I = Independent Learner                                                
N = Noteworthy Citizen                                                 
T=Technologically Savvy 

Vision 
SMHS develops clear, 
unified practices and 

policies for all 
stakeholders in order to 

continually improve 
student learning.   

Mission 
SMHS assures that all 

students achieve the high 
levels of learning required 

for success in college, 
career, or post-secondary 

training.    



*Please hang flyers, posters in the designated posting areas on campus. We are 

starting some paint projects to have many of our walls and doors repainted and the 

leftover tape on the walls/doors from past postings is a killer. Please post information 

only in the designated “red” areas around campus. Thank you.  

*Picture retake date has been changed from September 20th to October 11th. (This 

was due to Life Touch not being able to hold their originally scheduled date….. not our fault!)   

Kudos:  

Kudos this week go to our senior athletes and their coaches. Over the next 

couple of weeks our sports will be holding their Senior Nights to 

acknowledge our seniors wrapping up their last fall season (Tues Girls 

Tennis, Wed Girls Golf, Thurs girls/boys water polo, Friday football). 

Participation in athletics is up from past years and back to (and in most 

sports beyond) the numbers we were seeing before COVID. If you have a 

chance to get out to see one of these events, it is a lot of fun and I know it 

means a lot to our student athletes.  

This Week in Athletics:  

 



 

 



Message from Administration:  

We have two events coming up during the next couple of weeks that I’d to 

explain more clearly. Because both of these events are district initiatives, we 

did not have these events on the year’s school calendar until fairly recently.    

First, is next week’s Orenda site visit. Last night I sent out an email about 

this upcoming visit (Oct 11-15th). The visit is being conducted at each of our 

four schools to examine our district’s practices/procedures under the lens of 

equity. This site visit should not have a large effect on our daily classroom 

routines and will hopefully yield some valuable insights in making our 

campus as equitable as possible. Details of this event are spelled out above 

in our “reminders” section, and also in the forementioned email from me 

yesterday, October 6th.  

Another survey event is coming up that might easily be confused with 

Orenda. This survey is conducted by Panorama. You may remember doing 

the Panorama survey last year. We were recently given a window of time in 

which the survey needed to be conducted between Oct. 11th and Oct. 21st. 

In an effort to NOT conflict with the Orenda visit, we selected October 18th, 

2nd pd. for this survey. There will be more details to follow from Mr. 

Manfreda’s office next week, but we wanted to get the dates to you as early 

as possible. The survey should only take about 15 minutes to complete that 

day.  

I think both of these events can tell us valuable information in our constant 

effort to improve our school. It is also our intent to execute these events with 

minimal disruption to daily instruction. Thank you in advance for your help 

with these projects and I look forward to sharing the results from all this 

soon. Have a great weekend!  


